
November 29,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Div of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Ref: Docket No. 01 1043-TI 
Order No. PSC-01-2294-PAA-TI 

Dear Ms Bayo, 

The purpose of this letter is to protest the $500 fine associated with not making the 
necessary RAF for the year 2000 in a timely fashion. 

Upon receipt of your registered letter to Resort Hospitality Services, LTD, we 
immediately issued our check # 2924 , dated 11/29/01 for $68.50 and forwarded this 
amount plus the RAF to the Florida Public Service Commission. 

The reason we did not respond earlier to your request is that our corporate accounting 
office moved to Knoxville, TN earlier in the year and your correspondence was 
misplaced in the move. Previous RAF's were filed in a timely manner. 

I have updated the RAF submitted today to include the new corporate address and name. 

We respectfully request a waiver of this fine for the reason stated or a diminished fine in 
the area of $50-75 which would be acceptable to us. 

I'll await your decision. 

Sincerely yours, 
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